
Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Wow!  What a whirlwind the month of September has been.  I can’t believe that we are 

three weeks into the school year already.  The students of Room 10 have been working 

very hard getting back into the groove of school.  We have been gathering baseline 

assessments in Math, Reading, and Writing and are beginning to administer 

individualized instruction for our kids.  This letter is to let you know about a couple of 

exciting things coming up for your Room 10 kids. 

 

Back to School Night- Back to School Night is tonight from 6-7pm.  Come on in and 

check out your student’s class.  Complete the scavenger hunt and earn a treat.  Please 

remember that this is not a parent teacher conference, just an open house and meet and 

greet.  If you would like to schedule an appointment to discuss your student’s progress, 

please e-mail and we will set up a time. 

 

Field Trip- Wednesday, September 29
th
 we will be taking our first field trip.  We will be 

going to McGregor Park near Lost Creek Lake.  This is a fun trip taught by the rangers 

from the BLM.  At the park we will be learning about the riparian zone and local wildlife.  

The rangers at McGregor Park have asked that we limit our chaperones to 1 for every 6 

students.  Chaperones will be selected on a first come first served basis.  Please indicate 

on the bottom of this letter whether or not you would like to join us on this trip.  I will 

call and confirm with the volunteers as needed.  Students will need a sack lunch.  If you 

need the school to provide a sack lunch please indicate below.   

 

Class Volunteers- At Room 10 we have an open door policy when it comes to parent 

volunteering in the classroom.  I would appreciate a few volunteers on a regular, weekly 

basis also.  The times that I need help are Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  If 

you are interested in volunteering on a regular basis please let me know. 

 

Thank you and I look forward to a great year with this group of Room 10 kids! 

 

Charles Hadley 

 

 

______ Yes, my child, ____________may go on the field trip. 

______ Yes, I would also like to go. __________________ phone# _________________ 

 

______ Please, have the school pack a lunch for my student. 

 

______ Yes, I can volunteer to work in the classroom Tuesday mornings. 

 

_______ Yes, I can volunteer to work in the classroom Thursday afternoons. 


